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COMMUNIQUÉ TO STAFF AND STUDENTS 

 

DEVELOPMENTS AT THE CUT CAMPUSES 

 

 

Dear Staff and Students  

 

Students:  

Given the current state of affairs at both the Bloemfontein and Welkom campuses of the University, 

it was resolved that, in the interest of safety, the University is closed for students with immediate 

effect. 

 

Staff:  

All staff must leave the campus today.  Further communication in this regard to staff shall follow later 

during the day. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Prof. Henk de Jager 
Acting Vice-Chancellor and Principal elect 
(26 September 2016) 
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